[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Mr Dempsey,

As one of the closest neighbours to Weech Hall (at 13 Weech Road), we would very much like to add our voice to the objections that we know have already been raised to the plans for the installation of a telecommunications antenna on the roof of Weech Hall.

Intended to reach 7 metres above the current roof level of Weech Hall, the construction of such an antenna would mean a severe reduction of the amount of sunlight that we are able to enjoy in our garden. In addition, it would be a complete eyesore and seriously take away from the now relatively uniform residential appearance of the Fortune Green Area. In our opinion, this kind of construction does not belong in a residential area at all.

We sincerely hope you will consider these aspects of this planning application very carefully and reject this application.

Your sincerely,

Line Schjolden and Hans Jacob Feder (owners and residents at 13 Weech Road, NW6 1DL)